
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—28th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have written some 

lovely poems about water. In Maths, we 

have been learning about position and 

direction. The children are now able to di-

rect others left, right, forward and back-

wards. In computing, the children have 

been continuing to practise using Scratch 

to do simple coding.   

Next week, the children will be spending 

the afternoon in their new Year 3 classes. 

You will be sent your child’s new class on 

Friday. In Maths, the children are going 

to be applying their number and place 

value knowledge to solve investigations. 

In English, the children will be continuing 

to learn about poetry and the will be writ-

ing their own poems inspired by ‘The 

Sound Collector’.  Next week, the children 

are going to be making shortbread as 

part of the D.T curriculum.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Sports’ Day : 17th July 1:30  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Khadeeja  

2Franklin: Scarlett 

2Newton: Noah 


